Ruth O'Reilly

From:

Stephanie McNamara

Sent:

06 October 2004 11:10

To:

'Ruth O'Reilly'

Subject:

RE: Jarlath O'Donohoe/Amer Ullay Malik

Ruth

Apologies for the delay in responding to your email I understand that you have spoken to my colleague about Jarlath O'Donohoe.

Dr Amer Ullay Malik - 'We are aware there are concerns about this doctor and are looking to see what action, if any, may be necessary'

Kind regards

Stephanie McNamara Media Relations Officer General Medical Council

Direct dial

---Original Message----

From: Ruth O'Reilly [mailto:

Sent: 01 Oct 2004 15:16

To:

Subject: Jarlath O'Donohoe/Amer Ullay Malik

Dear Sir/Madam,

A press release has been issued by Sperrin Lakeland Health and Social Care Trust today (Friday) announcing that the GMC has referred Dr Jarlath O'Donohoe, Consultant Paediatrician at the Erne Hospital, Enniskillen in Northern Ireland, to the Professional Conduct Committee.

I would like to ask, firstly, what the process is now - ie does it go straight to hearing? If so, when?

But also: another doctor, no longer employed by Sperrin Lakeland, was involved in the same case. His name is Dr Amer Ullay Malik and his registration number is: 5187318. Has he been referred also?

an be contacted by return e-mail or on my mobile:

Yours,

Ruth O'Reilly Producer, Insight

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system, do not use or disclose the information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless specifically stated.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify gmc@gmc-uk.org

General Medical Council
2nd Floor, Regents Place, 350 Euston Road, London. NW1 3JN

Tel:

Fax:

UTV